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This free workshop facilitated by the Institute of Fundraising 
Northern Ireland and funded by the Halifax Foundation for NI 
will inform and educate on fundraising codes of best practice 
and self-regulation for any charity involved in fundraising.  
 
The purpose of this project is to develop best practice 
standards and compliance with self-regulation in fundraising 
across the charity sector in Northern Ireland. This workshop will 
provide guidance and support to charities to understand 
implications of fundraising self regulation and grow best 
practice with trustees, staff and volunteers and essentially 
those who benefit from charity services such as supporters, 
donors and funders of charities. 
 
Participants from all charities across	
  Northern Ireland will get the 
chance to learn about developing their fundraising best practice and 
compliance with legal obligations as well as benefitting from being 
more aware of the legal and reputational risks to fundraising 
practice and understand better their responsibilities.  
 
Numbers are limited for this event so early booking is 
advisable: https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/raising-the-standards-
of-fundraising-in-n-ireland-workshop-derrylondonderry-tickets-
43161521272   
 
For more information, please contact IOFNI at northernireland@institute-of-
fundraising.org.uk or neola@nwcn.org  

	
  
 
 

 


